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       Memo 
  
 

TO:  Mayor Manier and City Council 

FROM:  Ed Andrews, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Various Streets – City of Washington MFT 
Section No: 16-00000-00-GM 

 Progress Invoicing / Payment #2 
 
DATE: July 14, 2017 

  

On November 7th, the City awarded the above-mentioned roadway contract to RA Cullinan & Son, a 
division of United Contractors Midwest (UCM) at a unit price contract total amount of $$819,709.14.  
After approval of the contract by IDOT, work on the contract proceeded on November 18th with 3’ edge 
milling and HMA replacement.  Change Order #1 approved on April 17, 2017 increased the contract by 
$33,394 for additional spray patch treatment, primarily in Rolling Meadows North. 
 
Major work items in this period include the spray patching and seal coating of all of 6.7 miles of within the 
project area, this included Rolling Meadows North and South and roadways North of Boyd Parkway and 
West of Cummings Lane. 
 
Measured and tonnage based quantities are summarized in the attached progress estimate reviewed by 
staff for work completed to-date.  Progress on the project to-date is $734,166.91 (plus spray patch not 
yet invoiced by the sub), less previous payments of $423,122.69, resulting in a progress payment of 
$311,044.02.  As such it is my recommendation that the City Council approve making a progress 
payment in the total amount of $311,044.02 to RA Cullinan & Son, a division of United Contractors 
Midwest (UCM). 
 
This matter has been placed on the City Council meeting agenda of Monday, July 17th, 2017 for review 
and consideration. 
 
cc: File 
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